
Desk of Mr. David Ibe, 

International Standards on Auditing, 

Corporate Governance and Stewardship  

Auditing and Assurance Standards Board, 

8th Floor 155 London Wall London 

EC2Y 5AS 

  

Good Day, 

  

I am Mr. David Ibe, I work with the International Standards on Auditing, I have seen on records, that 

several times people has divert your funds into their own personal accounts. 

 Now I am writing to you in respect of the amount which I have been able to send to you through our 

International United Nations accredited and approved Diplomat, who has arrived Africa, I want you to 

know that the diplomat would deliver the funds which I have packaged as a diplomatic compensation to 

you and the amount in the consignment is  $10,000,000.00 (Ten Million United State Dollars) 

 I did not disclose the contents to the diplomat, but I told him that it is your compensation from the 

Auditing Corporate Governance and Stewardship, Auditing and Assurance Standards Board. I want you 

to know that these funds would help with your financial status as I have seen in records that you have 

spent a lot trying to receive these funds and I am not demanding so much from you but only 30% for my 

stress and logistics. 

 I would like you to get back to me with your personal contact details, so that I can give you the contact 

information's of the diplomat who has arrived Africa and has been waiting to get your details so that he 

can proceed with the delivery to you. 

 Kindly forward your reply to; (davidibe@usa.com) 

  

Yours Sincerely, 

Mr. David Ibe 

International Auditor, 

Corporate Governance and Stewardship 


